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October 31, 2019 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Campbell Union School District’s Governing Board is currently elected under an “at-large” 

election system, where trustees are elected by voters of the entire District.  On September 19, 

2019, the Board adopted Resolution #2019-20-10, declaring its intent to transition from at-large 

to by-trustee area Board elections, where each Board member must reside within the designated 

trustee area boundary, and is elected only by the voters in that trustee area.   

 

On October 24, 2019, the demographer presented two (2) trustee area maps to the Board and the 

Board held the first of two statutorily required public hearings to receive community input on the 

proposed trustee area maps, pursuant to Elections Code section 10010, subdivision (a)(2). On 

November 7, 2019, the Board will hold the second statutorily required public hearing to receive 

community input on the two (2) proposed trustee-area maps, any further maps that may have 

been posted by the District, and the sequence of elections, pursuant to Elections Code section 

10010, subdivision (a)(2). 

 

The proposed trustee area maps are posted on the Campbell Union School District’s website 

(https://www.campbellusd.org/cvra) and available to view at the District Office. 

   

The Public Hearing Will be Held on:  

 

 DATE:   Thursday, November 7, 2019 

 TIME:   7:00 PM 

 LOCATION:  Administration Building 

    155 North Third Street 

    Campbell, CA 95008 

 

The public is invited to participate and make comments during the public hearing.  

 

For questions or comments, contact Marla Sanchez at 155 North Third Street, Campbell, CA 

95008 or by phone at 408-364-4200 or by email at contact@campbellusd.org.  
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